Announcements
Wednesday, October 26, 2022
A Day

Good Morning Arrowhead!

Are you missing a sweatshirt, lunch box or water bottle? Make sure to check the
lost and found table near the front office if you are. All unclaimed items will be
donated to a local charity very soon!

Would you like to honor a veteran this Veteran's Day? Join us on Friday,
November 11th for the Rho Kappa Veteran's Day breakfast in the South Campus
Cafeteria during periods 1-3 for a ceremony and brunch! RSVP via our google
form (available through the QR codes on the Veteran's Day posters or on the AHS
website) by October 31st to save yourself a spot!

Attention to all who have activity passes, we are in play-off time which are WIAA
events that Arrowhead hosts. Prices change as the teams move into higher
brackets. All WIAA games this week, soccer, volleyball and football cost $6.00 to
attend. Students can start using their activity passes again in the winter season.

Is Math not adding up for you? Then why not stop in the Library to see the SASS
Math Tutors. Tutors are available to help you in the South Campus Library on
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday after school until 3 PM. Increase your
understanding and improve your math grade by working with a SASS Math Tutor
this week!



